This Thanksgiving, We're
Grateful for all of YOU!

As we reflect on BoldSpeaker’s 2020 journey, we are truly
grateful for all the wonderful milestones along the way.

= On July 4th weekend, our website went live!

» Later in July, this blog was set up, and BoldSpeaker
made its debut on social media. (@boldspeaker is on
Instagram, LinkedIn, Twitter, Facebook!! ;))Thank you,
all you loyal readers!

= On August 7th, our book, Public Speaking for Kids: An
Illustrated Guide, was released on Amazon. If you
haven’'t checked it out already, be sure to do so! Thank
you so much to everyone who has already supported our
book and left starred reviews!

Hope that all of you enjoy reading our blog! (I know I sure
enjoy writing it!)

Have a great Thanksgiving and Happy Holidays! [J !!
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